
                                                                                                                                   
BOOK WEEK 

Promoting Reading for Pleasure at NJS. 
4th – 8th March 

 
Dear Children and Parents, 

 

Book Week will be will with us soon. I wanted to inform you of some of the exciting 

things we have planned in school for Book Week 2024! 

 

On Monday 4th March there will be a book themed assembly where teachers will be 

sharing book recommendations and I will introduce a Design a Book Cover Competition. 

 

A Book Swap will be held on Tuesday 5th March. Children may bring in a book and swap 

it for another book. We ask children to bring in a book they would like to swap on 

Monday 4th March so they can be organised and grouped ready for the Tuesday Book 

Swap Day. We ask that books are in good condition and the children are aware they 

won’t get that book back again. Once they hand in a book, they will be given a raffle 

ticket they can exchange for a new book at the Book Swap on Tuesday 5th March. 

 

During Assembly on Wednesday 6th March our junior librarians will be recommending 

good reads which can be found in our school library.  

Mrs Breen will be organising fun book related activities for the children when they visit 

the library during the week. There will be a Library Book Lucky Dip and Scavenger 

Hunt. 

 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day and is also our Dress Up as your Favourite 

Book Character Day. This is always very popular. Please come dressed up in the morning 

with a copy of the book your character appears in. Children will get chance to parade on 

the big playground to parents at the beginning of the morning- further details to come. 

 

On Friday 8th March children will be taking part in a Booknic. This is like a picnic, but 

with reading books instead!! Children will sign up to listening to a story of their choice- 

but which teacher will be reading them the story?  

Look out for the Book Week Special Newsletter as well as a Family Book Quiz I will 

post on the website. 

 

A Book Fair will be held in school in the week beginning Thursday 14th March, again, 

further details to follow.  

During the week children will be given their World Book Day Vouchers to spend on a 

book of their choice. 

 

Yours sincerely,   

Mr Rotherham.                              


